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As a senior citizen, and a life long resident in the state of Oregon, I support in-person 

voting with proper ID. For far too long, mail-in voting has favored the Democratic 

party and led to disastrous consequences for tax payers and the employed. The far-

left has destroyed the livability of this state. I believe that mail-in voting is corrupt. 

While it may be convenient for my demographic to vote by mail, I have never felt that 

it was either reliable or incorruptable. There is no way to validate where the ballots 

come from, or whether signatures on secrecy envelopes are those of the person 

whose name is on the ballot. This needs to end now or we will never have another 

free and fair election in the state of Oregon. Thank you. 


